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COPLEY CLOSE HUB UPDATE ZOOM MEETING 

TUESDAY 27 JULY 2021, 3PM 

 

Present: LL, KC JE, CM 

Apologies: MS  

 

UPDATE FROM THE JOINT RA & RSG 13 JULY 2021 MEETING  

 

1. Noticeboards 

Still waiting for panel legs to arrive – LL to chase up. LL to update at next meeting.  

 

2. Dropped Curbs, Highways and parking 

No change to current position.  Waiting for Highways to carry out a survey 

following which will look for funding – might take some time. Item for RA & RSG 

Agenda 14 September 2021.  

 

3. Rubbish bins location 

PG, the surveyor, is looking to see whether the dropped clamp pilot at the top of 

the estate is successful or not. He asked the senior caretaker to put dropped clamp 

place in position in front a few bins areas to stop residents parking in front of the 

bins areas. PG will feedback at the 10 August 2021 meeting. If it works he will 

implemented elsewhere.  

 

 

4. Estate Newsletter 

The newsletter will be going out to residents in August.  

 

   

5. Abandoned Cars 

LL passed this item to a colleague who will deals with this work area. If there are 

any issues, they will contact LL.  KC and LL visited to the undercroft parking about 

2 weeks ago and a lot of cars have been removed there are only a couple of 

vehicles left.   

 

6. HUB – working from home 

LL and KC had a departmental meeting on the 14/07. LL and KC gave their views 

to MK and MV. They will give their feedback back. It looks like we might be going 
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back to the office in September, half a team at a time. The council need to work out 

the finer details.  

 

7. Estate Inspections 

Estate inspections are not currently happening. 

 

8. AOB 

Temporary Community Centre’s keys 

MS picked the spare set of keys.  

 

PPCR door-knocking Tuesday 17 August 

PPCR briefing session with KC on the 10 August at 3pm, to talk about the structure 

of the door-knocking day.  

PPCR are distributing 2 leaflets tomorrow, 1 promoting the Neighbourhood Watch 

scheme, the other one is asking residents for their support for the MUGA and for 

the water equipment for the sheltered blocks’ garden, recruiting new RA and RSG 

member. PPCR is going to put the leaflets on the blog. If PPCR get phone call 

from residents who have completing their forms, residents will be advised to drop 

the leaflet(s) at the Hub’s letter box, at the back, 2 Cheyne Path. Hub to hold on to 

completed form until PPCR comes to collect them on the 17/08.   If any received 

after that date, HUB to post them back to PPCR. LL agreed and will advise her 

colleagues.  

 

KPIs 

It was very useful for the residents. Please that PG presented the KPIs for the 1st 

quarter at the RA & RSG meeting. Residents are looking forward to the 2nd quarter 

presentation.  

 

LL won’t be attending the next RA & RSG meeting, apologies.  KC will be in 

attendance.  

 

NEXT RA & RSG MEETING – TUESDAY 10 AUGUST 2021, 6PM 

NEXT HUB UPDATE MEETING: TUESDAY 31 AUGUST 2021, 3PM  

 

  


